Inquiry into Mass Marketed Tax Effective Schemes 

and Investor Protection

Perth Venue and date of Kalgoorlie 

hearing changed 

As of Wednesday 14 March, the arrangements for the hearings are as follows:

Kalgoorlie - the hearing has been brought forward to Monday 19 March, in order to allow a maximum number of Senators to attend. The venue is unchanged  -  Town Hall, Hannan Street.

Perth - hearing will go ahead as planned on 20 March, but the venue has been changed to: 

Riverside Room South


Novotel Langley Hotel Perth


221 Adelaide Terrace

The meeting will commence at 9.00am and is expected to adjourn at approximately 8.00pm.

For further information contact the Committee Secretariat on 6277 3540.

